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To: James Campbell
FYI: Delaware Joins California in Adopting Student Privacy Rules

Delaware Legislature Clears Student Privacy Measures
http://news.bna.com/epln/EPLNWB/split_display.adp?fedfid=71870332&vname=eiplnotallissues&jd=a0g9c2j0a4&split=0
(Subscription Required)

“The bill would prohibit the operator of a website, cloud computing service or mobile application directed at children from knowingly using,
disclosing or compiling a child's personal information “if that operator has actual knowledge that the child's personally identifiable information will
be used for the purpose of marketing or advertising to the child a product or service.”

The bill would also require Internet service providers and mobile app operators to clearly post privacy policies if the service collected the personally
identifiable information of Delaware residents.

A third section of the bill would require electronic book service providers to protect the information of the e-book readers and not disclose e-book
users' personal information to law enforcement or government agencies except in limited circumstances.”

Follow our Cybersecurity, Privacy and Communications Group on Twitter @WHCyberPrivacy
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